
3-07/260.10 - Standards
Data Systems Bureau is responsible for selecting standard hardware, software, and configurations for use
within the Sheriff’s Department, and is also responsible for coordinating those selections with the standards
established for the County.  These standards may be found on Data Systems Bureau’s
Policy/Standards/Guides web page.

All technology procurements must meet current standards, except as specifically exempted by Data Systems
Bureau.  In order to better standardize and secure the Information Technology infrastructure, all technology
procurements must be reviewed by Data Systems Bureau and receive a Data Systems Bureau Approval
Code.  Further information may be found on Data Systems Bureau’s Policy/Standards/Guides web page.
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